
NOTICE OF PROPOSED CHANGES AND ADDITION OF DOCUMENTS 

 November 22, 2013 

The proposed amendments to Intellectual Property regulations, sections 100600-100602, 
and 100608, were published by the Office of Administrative Law on October 5, 2012. 
After review by the Office of Administrative Law, CIRM proposes further amendments 
as described below. 

 
In accordance with the California Administrative Procedure Act, CIRM is posting 
additional revisions to section 100601 for an additional 15-day public comment period. 

 
Additional language from the original amendments is indicated by underline – deletions 
are indicated by strikeout.  These changes also are italicized. 

 
In addition, pursuant to the California Administrative Procedure Act, CIRM is adding to 
the rulemaking file two items: 1) a Revised Economic Impact Assessment Per 
Government Code Section 11346.3, subdivision (b); and 2) Supplemental Initial Statement 
of Reasons for the Proposed Amendments to Intellectual Property Regulations.  

 
Additional comment regarding the proposed changes or additional documents must be 
received by the CIRM by December 7, 2013, at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Submittal of Comments: Comments regarding this proposed action may be transmitted 
via e-mail ipamendments@cirm.ca.gov or by facsimile transmission to (415) 396-9141. 
Written comments about the proposed regulatory action; requests for a copy of the Initial 
Statements of Reasons, the proposed text of the regulation, the two documents identified 
above to be added to the rulemaking file; and inquiries regarding the rulemaking file and 
substance of the proposed action may be directed to: 

 
C. Scott Tocher 
Counsel to the Chair, 
Independent Citizens Oversight Committee 
California Institute for Regenerative Medicine 
210 King Street 
San Francisco, CA 94107 
(415) 396-9100 
 
In addition, the documents referred to above may be found on the Regulations page 
of CIRM’s website, www.cirm.ca.gov, and are also available by inspecting the file 
located at CIRM’s headquarters: 210 King Street, San Francisco, California, 94107. 
 
Questions on the substance of the proposed regulatory action may also be directed to: 
Amy Cheung 
California Institute for Regenerative Medicine 
210 King Street 
San Francisco, CA 94107 
(415) 396-9100 


